
Tigershark Registration Guide 
 

Be sure to visit each of these stations before you leave today. If you have any questions 

please don’t hesitate to ask for assistance at the information table.   

OK, now parents…Take your mark…Get set…GO!!! 
 

 
 

□ Swim Test (Pool area) – All swimmers new to CFYN and any returning swimmers 

who are unsure which practice group they belong in will need to take a swim test.  

The swim test will determine which practice group you are assigned to for the 

beginning of the season. 

 

□ YMCA Representatives (YMCA Front Desk) – After your swim test, take your 

completed swim test form to the YMCA reps where you will pay your program 

dues and if necessary sign up for your YMCA membership. Then take your swim 

test form signed by both the coach and the Y rep to the Gym upstairs. 

 

□ Information (Gym) – Drop your swim test form here then make sure all your 

paperwork is in order, pick up any missing forms and other information. Meet the 

new parent liaison.  Anyone needing assistance is encouraged to stop here at any 

time during the registration process.   

 

□ Treasurer & Registration Forms ( G y m ) - Pay your booster fees, divisional 

fees, deposit money into your escrow account, and turn in your Tigershark 

Registration, code of conduct, medical Forms, and t-shirt forms here. 

 

□ Volunteers & Officials ( G y m ) -  - Turn in your volunteer contract and find 

out more information about signing up to volunteer. Information about officials 

training will also be available. 

 

□  Aquatic Outfitters ( G y m )  -   Order your CFYN team swim suits and 

equipment here. Practice suits, goggles and other merchandise will also be 

available to purchase. 

 
□ Merchandise ( G y m ) -   - Order your CFYN team caps, hoodies, and extra team 

t-shirts for parents/siblings here. Other team merchandise and equipment will also 

be available to purchase. 

 

 
Congratulations!  If you’ve completed all of the above tasks you are 

now the proud parent of a Tigershark!  We’ll see you at the first 

practice! 

 


